
 

 

 

465 Alumni,Inc. Mission Statement 
 

Whereas;  Boy Scout Troop 465, under the leadership of 
Scoutmaster George Lingefelt, has, over the past 30 
years, achieved a high degree of recognition in the 
community as well as in the Atlanta Area Council of The 
Boy Scouts of America, of its abilities in the 
administration of a Boy Scout Troop and, 
 
Whereas; the core philosophy employed over the years 
Troop 465 was derived by Mr. Lingefelt from The 
Scoutmaster’s Handbook, Sixth Edition, 1972, it is hereby 
agreed that the philosophies having been used with 
success in the operation of Troop 465 over the past 30 
years shall be extended in perpetuity. 
 
A partial listing of the philosophies as written in The 
Scoutmaster’s Handbook as listed above includes : 
 
1.  A good Scoutmaster works from this base: never do 
anything for a boy that the boy can do for himself. 
 
2. A Scoutmaster controls, but does not command. He 
calls the signals but is rarely “up front”. A Scoutmaster 
is more like a coach than a commander. His work is done 
before the action takes place. A good Scoutmaster works 
himself into the background and the boy leaders into the 
foreground. He spends more time training boys than doing 
their work. 
 
3. A  Scoutmaster’s goal should be that of training future 
leaders by giving the opportunity to lead, then molding 
and guiding that leadership.  


